


 
 

 
Ramsey County PLA Response Form 
 
Re: Ramsey County Construction Project: Building 189 Demolition Project 

 
Date:  

 
From:  

 
 
This is acknowledgement of our receipt of your Notice of Ramsey County construction project and Request for a 
PLA Recommendation. 
 
In response to your request, our recommendation on the use of a PLA for this construction project is as follows, 
for the stated reasons: 
 
Yes, a PLA is recommended for this Ramsey County construction project for the following reason(s):  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
No, a PLA is not recommended for this Ramsey County construction project for the following reason(s): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Other 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Name and Title:  
 

Tuesday, July 19, 2022

Saint Paul Building and Construction Trades Council

No, does not meet the bar

Donald Mullin, Executive Secretary
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